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Policy 
EDUCATION  Policy 504.4 
  

Provision of Menstrual Products to Students 
 
 

The Board of Education (Richmond) is committed to providing menstrual products to students 

who may require them. 
 

Every student in the Richmond School District should have access to healthy and effective 
learning environments. The public school system is expected to promote gender equality and 

create an inclusive learning experience for all students. Lack of access to menstrual products 

can impact a student’s ability to engage in their school experience and can negatively impact 
their social-emotional well-being. Providing students with convenient access to free menstrual 

products helps to support their full participation in school activities, reduces stigma and 

promotes gender equality. 


